
                                                                      

Chi apre le porte di casa e chi viaggia con Servas crede nella PACE mediante l'incontro e la 

conoscenza diretta di persone e culture. Questi valori vengono condivisi attraverso il viaggio e 

l'ospitalità. 

 

Servas Italia – Trentino Alto Adige – Südtirol initiative to celebrate the 75th 

anniversary of Servas together – Meeting Saturday 31 August 2024 in 

Valsugana 

 

Hi everyone! After the numerous and splendid Servas initiatives to celebrate 

Servas' 75th birthday, Servas Trentino Alto Adige also invites you to: 

SATURDAY 31 AUGUST 2024 

On the Valsugana cycle path (province of Trento) in the municipality of Grigno 

Valsugana (see map) 

We will place a plaque in memory of Servas 75 - in a special place: 

Trench”Trincerone” 

 

We want to talk about peace, talk about Servas which has been operating since 

1949 for this important and current value: PEACE that overcomes borders!

 
We have identified a border post (Grigno, the last municipality in Trentino on 

the border with Veneto), a war post (the Trincerone is a defensive line built by 

the Italians, never used, conquered by the Austrians following the defeat of 



Caporetto... but there will be guides who will accompany us in this small but 

significant place, to understand it better) 

 

Location: the Valsugana cycle path  

 

How to get there and what to do: you can arrive by car or train (from Trento 

there is an excellent train connection that you can also use for bike transport) 

 

How long will this meeting last:  

decide whether you want to come to the commemorative moment on Saturday 

31 August in the morning (around 10.30) or whether to go on a day trip or 

organize a small trip, seeking hospitality from Servas members from Trentino 

or Veneto, why not! We Servas have no borders, we overcome them! And we 

Servas of Trentino Alto Adige, sensitive as a border land and of transversal 

overcoming of "borders", want to celebrate every Servas International and/or 

Italian member who wants to participate, and we intend to give visibility to the 

beautiful reality of Servas which must be known in order to grow over the 

years: 75 years is a long time and we want to bring together new people, even 

young people, to renew the spirit of those who courageously gave birth to 

Servas in 1949! 

 

It will be a trip that each member will organize independently, but for lunch 

on 31 August 2024 we can be together at the bic-grill in Grigno Valsugana 

 

To organize better, I ask you to write NO LATER than AUGUST 20th to this 

email: crisbeber@libero.it specifying the Servas surname/name of origin - 

telephone numbers - where you are staying and when you will arrive. Do you want 

to book a group lunch? 

 

 

 

We are waiting for you! 

 

Cristina Beber- Coordinatrice Trentino Alto Adige - +39 389/7822954 



 
 

 


